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Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539 Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

Gold Creek Valley landowners
Comments on RZ-22-00005 and CP-22-00005 Mardee Lake

We oppose the plans to rezone the 150 acres around Mardee Lake to Rural Recreational. We
find such zoning to be:
1. Inconsistent with the multi-million dollar investments that have been made by state and
federal agencies, funded by taxpayers, to support the Gold Creek wildlife corridor,
2, Inconsistent with the multi-million dollar restoration plans for Gold Creek Valley proposed
by the Yakima Basin Integrated Plan, also funded by taxpayers, and 
3. Inconsistent with the preservation of an important wetland complex at Mardee Lake. 

We request that this rezoning be denied. 
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Amy and Francisco Perez


